
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
September 7, 2023 
 
The Honorable Isaac Bryan, Majority Leader 
California State Assembly 
1021 O Street, Suite 5630 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
Re: AB 764 (Bryan): Local redistricting 
 As amended 9/1/23 – REMOVAL OF OPPOSITION 
  
Dear Assembly Member Bryan: 
 
On behalf of the Urban Counties of California (UCC), the Rural County Representatives of 
California (RCRC), the California State Association of Counties (CSAC), and the League of 
California Cities (CalCities), we write to communicate the removal of our opposition to 
Assembly Bill 764. As of this writing, the bill has been amended to address a number of our 
concerns and we greatly appreciate the willingness of you, your staff, and sponsoring 
entities to engage in a helpful, productive dialogue to ensure that local agencies have the 
opportunity to successfully implement the FAIR MAPS Act of 2023. 
 
Thank you for your attention to our concerns. We look forward to continuing to work with 
you to ensure an engaged and representative local redistricting process in 2031. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jean Kinney Hurst Sarah Dukett 
Legislative Advocate Policy Advocate 
Urban Counties of California Rural County Representatives of California 
jkh@hbeadvocacy.com sdukett@rcrcnet.org 

  
Eric Lawyer Johnnie Pina 
Legislative Advocate Legislative Affairs, Lobbyist 
California State Association of Counties League of California Cities 
elawyer@counties.org  jpina@cacities.org  
 


